
EU General Data Protection 
Regulation (GDPR) 

 

 

As a result of previously making contact/being a member of Bradninch Cricket Club or The 

Kensham Club, (Home of Bradninch Cricket Club) or (referred hereafter as "The Club"), your 

contact details and information relating to membership (personal data) are held on a mailing 

list for information regarding Club activities and membership purposes. From 25 May 2018 

we require your consent as the legal basis to process your personal data for this purpose. 

 

Personal data will not be published or shared with any other person or organisation outside of 

The Club. All personal data provided, including membership information, will be held on a secure 

database and used for matters associated with The Club. 

 
You can contact us at any time in the future, should you decide to ‘opt out’ of receiving 
information from The Club, and request that your personal data be removed from the mailing 
list. 

 
 

If you are still interested in receiving information from The Club and would like to remain on 

our mailing list, please sign this form, (below), to give your permission for The Club to hold 

your details. 
 

 
 


